UMKHANDLU WESIFUNDA
DISTRIKSMUNISIPALITEIT
DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

TENDER CANCELATION NOTICE

UTHUKELA DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY REFURBISHMENT OF WWTW &
ASSOCIATED WORKS PROJECT

Contract 05/2020-CON

UThukela District Municipality would like to thank all the bidders that responded to the tender
invitation published 10 February 2020. Notice is hereby given that the above mentioned
tender has been cancelled. UThukela District Municipality apologises for any inconvenience
caused.

Enquiries may be directed to:
Mr L.T Ngwenya, Tel: 036 638 5183 or email LNgwenya2@uthukela.gov.za
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